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I;or'.hern Testing Laboratories, Inc.
ATTil: fir. Richard T. Kanenasu

President
370 Benjcmin Lane
Boise, Idaho 83707

Gentl emen:

Thank you for your letter of May 8,1979, in response to our letter dated April 11,
1979, and the attached f;otices of Violation. As a result of cur review, we find
that additional infornation, as discussed with Mr. Richard T. Kananasu by telephone
on May 18,1979, is needed. Specific. ally, wa need a three-part reply, as delineated
in the fifth paragraph of our April 11, 1979, letter that directly addresses each
of the ituns listed in our I;otices of Violation. You should, therefore, subnit
this information within ten (10) days of your receipt of this letter so that we
can continue our review of this rntter.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please let rae know.
* Sincerely,
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len D. Bro in, Chief

Fuel Facility and Material
Safety branch
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